Recycling Financial Incentive for Multi-Family Housing Units

Offered by Preble County Solid Waste District

The Preble County Solid Waste District is offering a financial incentive for multi-
family housing units intended to provide them with funding to start a property-
wide recycling collection program. The District will work with the property
owner(s) to provide up to $1,500.00 in incentive funding to those complexes that
desire to initiate recycling efforts. The funding can be used to offset costs for
recycling collection. Some guidelines apply such as the multi-family housing unit
is required to enter into an agreement with the Solid Waste District, the property
owner must agree to continue to work with the County to ensure the success of
the program including reporting any problems to the County, and the multi-
family housing unit must continue to fund the recycling program for a minimum
of at least two additional years. For more information about this recycling
financial incentive for multi-family housing units please contact Beth Wright,
Assistant Director of Preble County Solid Waste District by calling 937-456-
6880 or e-mailing to the following address:_beth.wright@prebswmd.org. Multi-

family housing until recycling is good for the planet and good for the budget of

the property owner that embraces recycling as a basic program of operations.



